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Kinoulton Primary School

Sunsmart Sun Protection Policy

At Kinoulton Primary School we want pupils and staff to enjoy the sun safely. We will work with staff, pupils and parents to achieve this through:

Education

· All Pupils will have at least one Sunsmart lesson per year

· We will talk about how to be Sunsmart in assemblies early in the Summer term

· Parents and guardians will be sent information through the school newsletter explaining what the school is doing about sun protection and how they can help, early in the summer term.

Protection

Shade

We have created a canopy ‘shady area’ at the front of the school hall which provides shade from the sun.

In addition to the large trees around the school ground, we have planted some fruit trees on the grass field and would like to eventually create a small orchard area for additional shade.

Timetabling

Sports Day will start in the morning to avoid the main heat of the day.

Clothing

Children will be encouraged to wear hats and ‘cover up’ on hot days at playtime, lunchtime and during outdoor club and PE sessions. Pupils will be allowed to take their ties off during hot spells of weather.

We are hoping to offer school sunhats for purchase from out uniform supplier.

Sunscreen

We recommend to parents/carers that a high factor (SPF 50) 5 start rated sunscreen is applied before school.

If necessary (as is often recommended by certain brands) to reapply the sunscream during the day then a bottle clearly labelled with the child’s name must be provided. There will be an allocated time just before lunchbreak for suncream reapplication which the children need to do independently. 
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